
 

  

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Joining the PTA / stopping of events 
At the AGM last week, we unfortunately did not fill all our PTA Committee 
positions and didn't get many volunteers sign up!   
 
So, we are still looking for a Chair, Co-Vice Chair and Vice Treasurer to join 
our committee (and be charity trustees). We did fill some roles though: 

• Treasurer - Clare Parr 
• Secretary - Celia Cameron 
• Co-Vice Chair - Claire Hoskin (welcome to the committee!) 

 
We really need volunteers to fill these roles or just to join the team! 
 
We have arranged a very relaxed drop-in session –  
on Wednesday 9th October at Haxby Sports Bar for anyone to come along 
and have a chat 
 
Currently we are not able to run larger events (like the discos, secret rooms, 
and the summer fair) until we get enough volunteers and fill the Committee 
positions so we really hope this helps our numbers and support! 
 
Last year we raised an amazing £12,330 and donated an incredible £22,000 
to school! This included: 

¨ £16,000 going to our new playground and playground markings 
¨ 3 coaches for school trips 
¨ Playground toys 
¨ Reception/KS1 Christmas gifts 
¨ Buddhist visitor 
¨ Diwali dance and storytelling workshop 
¨ A laptop charging trolley 
¨ Year 6 end of year activity day 
¨ KS1 science experience day  
¨ New starter Book bags and gifts 



 

If we are able to continue paying for all these wonderful things for school, 
and ensuring our children have wonderful discos, secret rooms and fairs we 
really need our PTA to continue! 
 
Please email ralphbutterfield.pta@gmail.com if you can't come but would 
like to help or have any questions.  We also have a Facebook page which 
includes more details about the positions  
 
Please come along, PTA  
 

DROP INDROP IN
The PTA needs more volunteers!

You might not be able to give much time,
 be unsure of whats involved but also 

want to help in some way! 

 We have arranged a very relaxed drop in
session in Haxby Sports Bar on 

Wednesday 9th October  
between 6.30-8pm

to meet some of the team and have a chat

This is also a super way to meet other parents
and contribute to our wonderful school

All  help is really welcomed to ensure PTA
events l ike discos, secret rooms, break the
rules day etc can continue (at the moment

they have stopped). It  also al lows funds to be
spent on new starter book bags, school tr ips,

school books and equipment!
Please pop in, we would love to see you!

Contact us on ralphbutterf ield.pta@gmail .com 
or we have a Facebook page 

H A X B Y  S P O R T S  B A R
 W E D N E S D A Y  9 T H  O C T O B E R  

6 . 3 0 - 8 P M

PTAPTA

https://www.facebook.com/groups/3185780821540219

